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Dear Parent / Carers  
Our Christian Value this term is  Thankfulness 
Our Ethos Statement this week is: Be joyful always, pray continually, give thanks in all circumstances, for 
this is God’s will for you in Christ Jesus 
 
Autumn Term 
As the first part of our Autumn term comes to a close, I would like to reflect upon all that we have achieved 
together as one Holy Trinity family.  Our PTA have been incredibly busy organising their many events that 
benefit out children.  The sandpit has been an incredible success – I am so glad it is 5m2  in size or we would 
have queues to use it ☺   
Thank you for supporting us with lots of OPAL equipment – our children have really enjoyed using them and 
their playtimes have been full and enjoyable. 
I am sure that your parent consultations were informative and that you enjoyed seeing the progress that 
your child has made over the course of this term. 
 
Don’t forget that Friday is a training day and we will see you after half term on 4th November.  We hope that 
you have a relaxing and reviving half term break. 
 
Praying Parents  - our next praying parents meeting will be on Wednesday 6th November at 9:30 – come for 
a coffee/tea and a biscuit after the morning drop off. 
 
Pupil of the Week 

1K 
1K's pupil of the week is Leo Anderson. Leo 
is a hard working and caring member of 1K 
who always tries his best. It has been so 
lovely to see his confidence grow in Year 1 
and his reading is improving. Keep up the 

fantastic work Leo, well done! 🙂 
 

1RC 
Our pupil of the week is Theo Ray. Theo has 
settled into year one really well. He is 
working hard in phonics and is now reading 
and spelling words with confidence. He tries 
his best in every lesson, and producing 
lovely pieces of work. Theo is a kind and 

caring friend to everyone. Well done. 😊 
 

2J 
My pupil of the week this week is Finlay. 

2S 

Well done to all of 2S for a fantastic first 



Finlay has had a brilliant start to year 2. He's 
developing a brilliant determination to 
succeed and he's taking on board any 
corrections and applying himself to 
improve- which he's now doing in leaps and 
bounds. He clearly enjoys his learning and 
also made a super Tudor House box in DT 
this week, showing good design skills. His 
attitude towards his work means he'll make 
great progress in year 2. Keep it up 

Finlay. 😊 
 

half term in Year 2!  
This week we have chosen Bethany 
Williams as our pupil of the week in 2S. 
Bethany has made such a fantastic start to 
year 2. All the adults are so impressed with 
her quiet enthusiasm and amazing 
perseverance. Bethany is so motivated to 
learn and always tries her best even when 
she finds something tricky. She's also a very 
kind and caring friend. Keep up all your 
hard work and effort Bethany, we're very 
proud of all your achievements so far! Well 

done! 😊 
 

3R 
Well done to the whole of 3R for a fantastic 
half term! This week we have chosen Jack 
as 3R's pupil of the week. Jack has worked 
incredibly hard in all areas of his learning. He 
has impressed this week with his 
participation in maths and also with his 
work on forces and magnets in science. Jack 
is a fantastic member of 3R; he always 
listens well and sets a super example with 

his behaviour. Well done Jack! 😊 

3W 
This week in 3W our pupil of the week is 
Nancy. Nancy has really impressed me with 
her newspaper article in English and she is 
always making the right choices and being 
helpful in class. She always tries her best in 
each subject and continues to impress me. 

Well Done Nancy, keep it up. 😊 

4W 
Well done to all of 4W for a great first half 
term in year 4! This week, our Pupil of the 
Week is Alfie Hopkinson. Alfie has had a 
brilliant week and really impressed with his 
attitude to his learning. He has tried really 
hard, put maximum effort into his learning 
and as a result, produced some great work. 
He has made fantastic contributions to class 
discussions by answering questions and 

sharing his ideas. Well done, Alfie! 😊 
 

4S 
This week in 4S our pupil of the week is 
Edward! Edward has had such an amazing 
start to Year 4 and has settled in so well. He 
is always demonstrating Year 4 behaviour 
and attitude throughout the school.  This 
week we have been doing some tricky 
maths work but Edward has put in so much 
effort into all of our lessons and has kept 
going even when the work got hard! We are 
so proud of the progress he has made 
because of this amazing effort, and know 
that he will continue to do amazing work. 

Well done Edward! 😊 
 

5L 
My 5L Pupil of the Week is Henry Speight 
for a wonderful half term of learning! I have 
seen Henry flourish this half term, really 
developing his writing skills in all areas of 
the curriculum, but particularly within our 
English units. He is a great friend to his 
peers and continues to demonstrate good 
teamwork skills when working in a group. 

Well done, Henry! 😊 

5K 
I have chosen Jacob Snowdon for his 
fantastic efforts in history and geography 
lessons. He is so enthusiastic and willing to 
share all of his facts about America. It is 
lovely to see his deep interest in our topic. 
He also made a delicious cheesecake this 

morning. Well done Jacob! 😊 

6C 
Ruby Jones for her super start to Year 6. 
She has a positive outlook to school life and 

6E 
Jacob Clark is our pupil of the week this 
week.  He has had a great term so far but I 



is always willing to share her ideas and 
opinions to our class discussions. In all 
lessons, she puts in maximum effort and is 
always willing to go into the learning pit. It 
has also been great to see her presentation 
improve each week. Well done Ruby – keep 

up the great attitude and hard work! 😊 
 

have been particularly impressed with his 
maths ability, especially this week when 
answering some very difficult questions in 
our end of unit assessment.  He is a great 
member of the class and someone who is 
always polite and well-mannered and 
someone who is willing to share his 

opinions.  Well done, Jacob! 😊 

 
 
Dates for your diary 
Thur 31 Oct – Deadline for year 7 High School applications 
Mon 4 Nov – school re-opens after half term 
w/c Mon 11 Nov - Anti Bullying Week 
Fri 29 Nov – Year 3 and 4 visit to St George’s church to watch their Christmas production 
Tue 3 Dec – Reception Nativity (am) 
Wed 4 Dec – Reception Nativity (pm) 
Mon 9 Dec – Nasal Flu Immunisations  
Tue 10 Dec – KS1 Nativity (pm) 
Tur 12 Dec – KS1 Nativity (am) and Christmas Jumper Day! 
Thur 19 Dec – KS2 Christmas performance at church (am & pm) 
Thur 19 Dec – Christmas Dinner 
Fri 20 Dec – Carols round the tree, school closes for Christmas 
 
PTA Dates for your diary :  
Sat 9 Nov Hinted - book now to sell your second hand items.  
Fri 15 Nov Race Night 7pm- 11pm 
Fri 29 Nov wreath making 6:30-8:30pm 
Fri 6 Dec Christmas Fair 
 
For all our upcoming events tickets can be bought at  https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/holy-trinity-school-pta 
 
Open Days for Reception 2025 

Tues 5th Nov at 4pm 
Tue 12th Nov at 9:15am 
Thur 14th Nov at 2pm 
Tue 26th Nov at 9:15am 
 
If you would like to book a slot in one of our open day sessions for Reception starters 2025 please contact the 
school office or email info@holytrinity.leeds.sch.uk 

Premier Sport Holiday Club 

Premier Sport will be running a sports camp at school Monday to Thursday during half term (8:30am to 
3:30pm - £19 per day) .  For more information and to book a place please follow the link below: 

Cookridge Holy Trinity CofE Primary School – Premier Education (premier-education.com) 

Mathlectics 

A super first half term of Maths in school 🙂 
This week the top 10 across school for participation are: 

1. Nelson Dekker 
2. Callum Smith 
3. Marnie Burgoyne-Mitchell 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/holy-trinity-school-pta
https://www.premier-education.com/parents/venue/courses/9891/


4. Oliver Graham 
5. Vihan Boroomand-Shirazi 
6. Holly Cotton 
7. Ben Witton 
8. Poppy Nowland 
9. Max Thomas 
10. Finley Wilson  

The trophies are awarded to 3R and 2S - well done! 
 

Golden Welly           
 
 

This week the Golden Welly Award was awarded to Year 3 Well done! 😊 
 
 

Poppy Appeal 
 
After half term we will be selling poppies and other poppy related items 
such as snap bands, wrist bands, stickers and reflectors to raise money for 
the Royal British Legion annual poppy appeal.  Last year we raised a HUGE 
£800, please help us to reach our target again this year! 
 
 
 

     
 
Cath Hellings 
Headteacher  



 

 

 


